
 

  

Notices for 06 October 
Information about upcoming events, news and how to get involved below. 

Patterns of worship here, Children’s here, church calendar here and giving here. 

 

 

 

 

THIS SUNDAY Harvest lunch Produce stall 

and supporting the Archer Project  

Helen and Tom Cottrell are organising the 

community lunch after the harvest service. If 

anyone would like to help and could bring a 

pudding, soup or bread then please let Tom or 

Helen know at tjcottrell@hotmail.co.uk . The 

profit from lunch will be donated to The Archer 

Project. 

Please bring jams, chutneys, home baking such as 

bread, cakes & biscuit that can be sold in aid of 

charity.   

We will be collecting items for the Archer Project. 

See their website here for items they currently 

need.  

 

 

 
ST. MARK’S NEWS:  
 

ADMINISTRATION OF HOLY COMMUNION – Unfortunately our PCC meeting on 

Monday 16 September had a very full agenda so we did not get to discuss the outcome of our trial 

of Holy Communion. In light of this, we will continue to offer the Common Cup and intinction 

until PCC next meets in October.                                                                     Beth & Shan 

 

CHORAL SCHOLARSHIPS - We would like to appoint 4 choral scholars from November 

2024 for 9 months, with the option to extend this for a further 12 months. We’re open to 

suggestions about how the role should develop. More information here 

 

WHAT’S ON AT ST MARK’S: 
 

 

https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397545/Worship.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397579/Children_and_Families.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397546/Giving_to_St.aspx
mailto:at tjcottrell@hotmail.co.uk 
https://archerproject.org.uk/gifts-in-kind
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Publisher/File.aspx?id=362005


COFFEE AFTER COFFEE – Young Adults at 

St Mark’s is back this Sunday with their first 
coffee after coffee in the upper room. On Sunday 

6 we will also be welcoming everyone including 

at students at the Harvest meal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NIGHT SERVICE - On the second 

Sunday of each month we tackle a different 

topic, with a panel discussion, and lots of 
time for questions and responses from guest 

speakers. Please come along 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SHEFFIELD CHURCH ACTION ON 

POVERTY'S  15TH  PILGRIMAGE IS VISITING ST 
MARK'S CURCH -This year's Urban Poverty Pilgrimage is a 

linear walk taking place on Saturday 19 October. The route 

goes through St Mark's Parish and Mission Area. We shall 

explore community issues and church social action with a 

number of churches.  We assemble between 9 and 930 at 

St Andrew's United Reformed Church, Broomhall, 

Upper Hanover Street, where we shall hold our opening 

service and learn about projects in BroomhalL Then we shall 

walk, via Ben's Centre, to St Mark's Church, for a discussion with some people from the church 

over tea and coffee. Then we shall walk to St Mary's, Walkley, for a similar discussion, while we eat 

our packed lunches. Our last visit is to Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church, Hillsborough, with 

discussion and final prayers ending around 230 pm/3pm. From there, it is an easy tram or bus 

ride back to Broomhall or to the City Centre. The total walk is around 2.8 miles. It is urban but 

picturesque with some uphill and some quite steep downhill stretches. All are welcome on the 

pilgrimage. If you are interested, please book the date in your diary and contact Briony Broome to 

register to attend briony.broome@hotmail.co.uk Further information is available from Joe Forde 

and David Price in our congregation or from Briony Broome. 

 

 

TRAUMA INFORMED MINISTRY: INTERACTIVE 

WORKSHOP BY REV HILARY ISON   
Saturday 19th October, 9:30 – 2:00, St Mark's Church 

Broomhill S10 2SE. Come and equip yourself to deal with the 

stresses and strains of daily life better! An interactive workshop 

exploring how understanding ourselves and our body's reaction 

to trauma can enable us to build resilience for the future. Hilary 

will help us learn how to check in on ourselves and respond in a 

more considered and creative way, enabling us to look after 

ourselves and accompany others better in pastoral ministry 

through difficult times. We will look at how we can respond in a 

helpful, healthy way, both individually and collectively as 

congregations and communities, and the biblical and faith 

resources available to help. We will finish with an optional healing 

service. Refreshments will be provided but please bring your 

own lunch. Hilary is a great speaker who is experienced in all kinds of church leadership and teaching, 

and is a trustee for St Lukes for Clergy Wellbeing. For more information and to book Click Here 

 

mailto:briony.broome@hotmail.co.uk
https://www.sheffield.anglican.org/event/healing-and-wholeness-trauma-informed-ministry-day/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PLEASE SAVE THESE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

WHERE ARE WE WITH LIVING IN 

LOVE AND FAITH? Find out at the first 

meeting of the Sheffield Diocese network 
of ‘Together for the Church of England’ on 

Monday 4 November at 7:30 – 9:00 pm. This 

free event at St Mark’s Church, Broomhill will 

include a summary of where we are with Living 

in Love and Faith. We’ll discuss the next steps 

for equality and inclusion with General Synod 

members Nic Tall (National Co-ordinator of 

Together for the CofE), Malcolm Chamberlain 

(Archdeacon of Sheffield & Rotherham and a 

Trustee of Together for the CofE) and Cathy 

Rhodes (Together contact for Sheffield 

Diocese). There will be space for questions and 

to hear more about Together for the CofE in 

Sheffield Diocese, as well as practical ways to 

get involved. The Eventbrite link is here. The 

event is free but please book in to let us know 

you are coming. If you would like to join on 

zoom the code will be sent out when you 

book. 
 
 

 

Thinking Faith at St 

Mark’s – save the date 
 

‘THE CRY FOR HOPE’  

OF THE PALESTINIAN 

CHRISTIANS 
A study session at St Mark’s Church 

Broomfield Road, Sheffield, S10 2SE 

              7 pm to 8.30 pm on Sunday 10 November 
 

In July 2020 Kairos Palestine, ‘the most extensive Palestinian Christian ecumenical non- 

violent movement’ in partnerships with Global Kairos for Justice, ‘a worldwide coalition 

of concerned Christians from different churches’, issued a  ‘call for decisive action’ to 

Christians throughout the world. Here are some passages from the Cry for Hope: 

• ‘We have arrived at a critical point in the struggle to end the oppression of 

the Palestinian people...The State of ‘Israel’s adoption of the Nation State Law 

in 2018 legalized institutional discrimination in Israel and the Palestinian 

territories’. 

• ‘We call upon all Christians and on churches at congregational, 

denominational, national, and global ecumenical levels to engage in a process 

of study, reflection and confession concerning the historic and systemic 

deprivation of the rights of the Palestinian people. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/where-are-we-with-living-in-love-and-faith-tickets-1020541526177?aff=oddtdtcreator


• Both organisations support ‘ending the Israeli colonization of Palestine and 

advocating for the right of self-determination of Palestinian people and peace 

with justice for all people in the holy land‘ 
 

In February, General Synod will be asked whether the Church of England 

should sign up to this document. At our meeting, Jenny Bywater will tell us of her 

experiences as an Ecumenical Accompanier in the West Bank, Mark James will speak 

about the Cry for Hope and David Price will offer a critique of the document. There 

will then be discussion. 

 

All are welcome. Please join us. 

 

Kairos Palestine and Global Kairos for Justice 

https://cryforhope.org/index.php/about-global-kairos 

Cry for Hope: A Call for Decisive Action 

https://cryforhope.org/ 

 
 

COME AND SING EVENSONG WITH STEEL CITY 

CHORISTERS – Sunday 24 November at St Marks, 2-

5.30pm More info here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S ON IN THE MISSION AREA: 
 

COME ALONG TO A TALK BY SYLVIA 

DUNKLEY-  a local historian, about Frank 

Tory, a sculptor from the Tory family who 

worked on the ornamental masonry of St 

John’s Church in Ranmoor.  The event is 

happening on Saturday, 5th October at 17:30. 

You can arrive at 4pm for tea and cake to 

explore the Scissors Paper Stone project. 

Tickets are priced at £3 and can be purchased here 

https://cryforhope.org/index.php/about-global-kairos
https://cryforhope.org/
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx?show_event=5404417
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/st-johns-church/frank-tory-the-sculptor-of-st-johns/e-dmkxap


 

 
 
 

AND AT ST MARY’S WALKLEY PLEASE SUPPORT THE FOLLOWING  EVENTS: 

• Saturday 5 October 10 - 4 Craft market organised by Walkley Festival group (Church and Hall). 

St Mary’s are providing drinks and cakes 

• Saturday 2 November 10 - 12 Coffee morning with Remembrance theme 

• Saturday 7 December 10 - 12 Coffee morning with Wreath making workshop  

• Saturday 14 December 10 - 4 (Church and Hall) Walkley Christmas Market organised by 

Walkley Festival group. St Mary’s are providing drinks, cakes and possible other activities  

More on their website here. 

 

OTHER OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

THE GOSPEL ACCORDING TO JESUS, QUEEN OF 

HEAVEN - Saturday, October 5 · 7:30 - 9pm -Join Queen Jesus 

for a revolutionary queer ritual; bread and wine are blessed and 

familiar stories are reimagined by a transgender Jesus.  This unique 

show combines theatre with storytelling and ritual in a way that, 

according to one audience member, “leaves everyone feeling 

blessed”. 

Tickets here 

 

SERVICE OF REMEMBRANCE FOR BABY LOSS - Sunday, 

October 13, 2024, 3:00 PM  4:00 PM, Whirlow Spirituality Centre 

A short, reflective, service of remembrance led by palliative care 

Chaplain Jo Hird, followed by refreshments. Free. All welcome. 

 

https://stmaryswalkley.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-gospel-according-to-jesus-queen-of-heaven-tickets-925786140267?aff=ebdssbdestsearch&keep_tld=1


 SHEFFIELD CANCER CHOIR - rehearse on 

Wednesday’s at 7.15pm at St. Mark’s Church. We sing a 
mixture of styles including pop & rock, popular classics and 

showtunes.  No audition is required, we welcome anyone 

affected by cancer in any way. You can come along and sing 

with us for two weeks before you decide to join. As many of 

our members are clinically vulnerable we take extra 

precautions to protect them, please contact us if you are 

interested in joining us so we can go through our 

illness regulations with you before you attend.  

You can find more information on our website: 

https://sheffieldcancerchoir.org.uk/ 

 

 

THE ENVIRONMENT: 
 

CLIMATE NATURE BILL - There’s a golden opportunity to follow the science by fast tracking 

the Climate and Nature Bill—one that can’t be ignored by the new Government during their first 

100 days in office. We need your help! Can you lobby your MP and ask them to prioritise the 

CAN Bill in the private members’ bill ballot?  

For more information contact Michael Bayley (mjbayley36@gmail.com). 

 

OCTOBER ECO TIP 
 

This year, we will be supporting the Eco Tip calendar provided by Rocha, who gave us our 

Gold Eco Church Award last year, follow along for a new tip every month: 

 

Contribute to wildlife conservation. Clean bird feeders to prevent diseases spreading to 

winter migrants. Install a nest box well before breeding season to provide a cosy retreat for 

small birds during cold winter nights. As you observe the local birds reflect on this verse, ‘I 

know every bird in the mountains, and the insects in the fields are mine.’ Psalm 50:11 

 

Eco tips from congregation members are also welcome - please send them to the church office. 

 

https://sheffieldcancerchoir.org.uk/
mailto:mjbayley36@gmail.com
https://arocha.org.uk/easy-eco-tips-2024-calendar/

